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Atkins, Caelan

From:
Sent: 17 March 2023 17:52
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Stop Aquind!

Categories: Consultation Respone

Has anyone from the Government Planning Inspectorate actually been to Portsmouth to look at what the Aquind 
people are planning to do to our city in order to lay this cable?If not then can I recommend that they do just that as 
soon as possible because the proposals for this venture are the most ill-guided and ridiculous piece of planning that 
could ever have been thought up.The wildlife areas involved and the disruption to the lives of everyone in our city 
would be absolutely devastating. 
Surely someone with just a modicum of common sense should be able to see that these plans are just not feasible in 
any way ? 
Carol Williams,a resident of Southsea. 
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